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Good afternoon, I support this bill as I believe more retirees would stay in Oregon 

instead of moving to get away from the taxes. We are already taxed so high on 

property but to take away from retirement income that was hard earned over our 

careers seems like a slap in our faces. I support this bill 100% and so do a majority of 

our veterans in this state. Please pass this bill! 

 

Thank you  

 

SFC Stephen Cherry 


